Fridaiy,

Dear residents,

This update is a quick one to provide you details for the upcoming Ministry of Sound event being held
tomorrow, Saturday 19 November across Riverside Green, Rainforest Green and the Piazza. Event
details, including the event hotline number are below.

Please also note that tree replacement works on Little Stanley Street are progressing well and to
schedule, with an expected end date of Thursday 24 November. We appreciate your patience and
understanding during this works period.

Enjoy your weekend.

Precinct Event Update — Ministry of Sound

City Parklands Services have provided us with details for this Saturday’s Ministry of Sound event, which
is an 18+ event and will feature a live orchestra playing Ministry of Sound tracks with local Australian
artists and DJ sets.

The event will be split across Riverside Green, Rainforest Green and the South Bank Piazza from 2pm
— 10pm.

Event set up will commence from today. Please note that we have been advised amplified noise will
occur between the following times:

e Friday 18 November: 1500 to 1800 (sound checks)

e Saturday 19 November: 1000 to 1400 (sound checks)

e Saturday 19 November: 1400 to 2200 (amplified music - event live)

An independent audio engineer has been engaged to provide a comprehensive noise plan and take
regular readings throughout the event on Saturday.

An event hotline has been set up, so if you have any issues please call 0400 499 056 if required.



